

Dear Evie:

I just wanted to thank you for all your help throughout the GSA Schedule award process. It was so complicated and such a pain that I don't know what we would have done without EZGSA's assistance.

Your personnel were efficient with all the GSA's numerous and unexpected requirements as well as patient in explaining those requirements to us. We would highly recommend your services to any vendor looking to get on the GSA Schedule.

Thank you for your help, and good luck to you in the future.

Sincerely,

Doug Scherer

President

The Logical Choice, Inc.

The Logical Choice, Inc. 5004-A Lehigh Avenue College Park, MD 20740 301-779-5918 800-881-2641 Fax 301-779-5944 www.tlcpc.com